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Ridder North America Gets New 
Headquarters
Chris Beytes

Ridder—supplier of climate, water and management technologies for greenhouses and vertical farms—has 

announced the relocation of its North American headquarters from Oakwood Village, Ohio, to a new facility in Solon, 

an easy eight minutes away.

The new headquarters, which offers expanded workspace and warehouse capacity, will serve as the hub for 

Ridder's North American operations, overseeing satellite and service locations in Leamington, Canada, and 

Queretaro, Mexico. This centralized approach will enhance Ridder’s ability to provide customer service, technical 

support and training programs to CEA industry professionals across the continent.

“We are excited to take this pivotal step forward as we relocate our North American office and warehouse to Solon, 

Ohio,” said Lynda Gallagher, Americas Sales and Service Operations Manager at Ridder, in the press release. “This 

new facility will not only elevate our capabilities, but also reinforce our commitment to delivering unparalleled 

horticulture automation solutions that empower growers to achieve excellence in their operations.” GT


